
GNFAC Avalanche Forecast for Wed Nov 26, 2014

AVALANCHE WARNING

ISSUED ON November 26 2014 AT 04:30 am

The Gallatin National Forest Avalanche Center is issuing a Backcountry Avalanche Warning for our entire
advisory area. Heavy snowfall created widespread instability and natural avalanche activity is likely on all
slopes. The avalanche danger is rated HIGH in the Bridger, Gallatin and Madison Ranges along with the
Lionhead area outside West Yellowstone and mountains around Cooke City. Very dangerous avalanche
conditions exist. Travel in avalanche terrain is not recommended and avalanche runout zones should be avoided.

Go to www.mtavalanche.com/current for current avalanche information.

This warning will either be terminated by 6:30 a.m. on Friday, November 26.
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